Ashland
Bend
Cannon Beach
Corvallis
Eugene
Hillsboro
Klamath Falls
La Grande
McMinnville
Newport
Pendleton
Portland
Prineville
Salem

Tigard
Wilsonville
Bellingham
Olympia
Seattle
Fresno

Las Vegas
Oakland

Palo Alto
Sacramento
San Diego
San Francisco
Santa Cruz
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0.1
0.1

17

5.9
0.1
0.1

0.1
2.6

0.1
0.1
0.1
4.8

Source - 2018 WQ Report: 90th Percentile for Tier 1 sites (2017 monitoring data)

Lead Concentration Levels (ppb). NOTE: ND to <1.0 ppb denoted as 0.1
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Davis, Meghaan

From: Dee White <deewhite1@mindspring.com>

Sent: Friday, August 31, 2018 9:03 AM

To: Davis, Meghaan

Subject: [Approved Sender] RE: [Approved Sender] RE: [Approved Sender] RE: [Approved

Sender] RE: [Approved Sender] RE: Sign up for communication

THANK YOU MEGHAAN!! | hope you have a nice Labor Day weekend!

Dee

From: Davis, Meghaan [mailto:Meghaan.Davis@portlandoregon.gov]

Sent: Friday, August 31, 2018 9:00 AM

To: Dee White

Subject: RE: [Approved Sender] RE: [Approved Sender] RE: [Approved Sender] RE: [Approved Sender] RE: Sign up for
communication

Yes, I've got you down for October 31, 2018
Thank you,

Meghaan Davis

OSS 11 | Office of the City Auditor
The City of Portland, Oregon

1221 SW 4" Avenue, Room 130
Portland, OR 97204-1987

T: (503) 823.0918

F: (503) 823.4571
Meghaan.davis@portlandoregon.gov

b% Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail.

From: Dee White <deewhitel@mindspring.com>

Sent: Friday, August 31, 2018 8:58 AM

To: Davis, Meghaan <Meghaan.Davis@portlandoregon.gov>

Subject: [Approved Sender] RE: [Approved Sender] RE: [Approved Sender] RE: [Approved Sender] RE: Sign up for
communication

OK Great, thank you Meghaan. Can | sign up for October 31 spot?
Subject: Regarding federal Lead and Copper Rule drinking water regulation being ignored

Thank you
Dee
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Request of Dee White to address Council regarding
Federal Lead and Copper Rule drinking water regulation being ignored
(Communication)
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